
WORK SESSION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

Monday, October 2, 2017 

INC. VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 

  

The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale 

was held at Village Hall, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, New York on Monday, October 2, 2017 

at 7:00 p.m. 

  

Present: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 

Deputy Mayor Patricia Christiansen 

Trustee William Barrett 

Trustee Cheryl Parisi 

Trustee Walter Priestley  

   Administrator Brian Harty 

                                    Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Barbara Kelly 

   Attorney Claudio DeBellis (arrived late)  

   Building Superintendent Stephen Fellman 

DPW Superintendent Andrew Fisch  

  

Mayor Ekstrand opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The following topics were discussed: 

 Regularly scheduled business items – All approved, 2 checks to be held for Attorney 

DeBellis - Nov & Dec $1,250.00 

 Tonight’s public hearings: 

o Bernard Street curb cut discussion 

o Attorney DeBellis arrived  

o Speakeasy (230 Main Street) – This hearing will be postponed until 

November 6, 2017 at 8:00 p.m. 

 Fire Department  

 Building Department – Steve Sharkey started today as the new Building Inspector. 

 Highway Department – Parking lot progress, punch list for Rosemar 

 Water Department 

 Code Department   

 Set a public hearing on November 6, 2017 to increase the age to sell any smoking 

and nicotine products from 19 to 21. 

There being no further work session business, the Board adjourned to the regular meeting at 

8:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


